

26 November 2018

Dear Parents & Carers,

As you know the Christmas fair is on Sunday 2nd of December, huge thank you to everyone who has offered to do a stall. We have asked that those who are running a stall are responsible for the organisation of that stall and set up etc, I think I have now been in touch with everyone so everyone should know what they are doing but if I haven't come back to you please chase me ASAP!

Friday will be non uniform in exchange for a donation of chocolate for the chocolate tombola. We are having a cake stall, please bring all baking donations with you on the day. We are also looking for good quality donations for the tombola, toy stall and the raffle and some special items for the gifts for parents stall, please bring these to school on Friday.

Thank you in advance for all your support, unfortunately I won't be able to attend due to family commitments but I'm sure it will be a fantastic day as always!

Kind regards

Rachel Smithson
Wills mum (class 1)